
The Western Arizona Humane Society is offering low-cost, affordable 

spay/neuter to pet owners with support and commitments from  pri-

vate    donations and fundraising efforts.   This commitment allows 

us to subsidize the true, higher cost of spay/neuter procedures. Our 

goal is to prevent unwanted litters that end up in shelters.   

Special prices effective January 5th, 2015 thru January 31, 2015 

Appointments set in person only at 1100 Empire Dr. LHC or 1075 

Aviation Dr. LHC.  For Questions call 928-855-5083. 

“Help promote my pets health and stop pet overpopulation”.  


